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There is little to no abuse or fraud in our election system. This disenfranches so 

many Oregonians. I suspect that the real reason why this is being put forward is that 

Republicans realize that the more people denied their voter rights, the more likely 

republicans are to be elected. Let all the  voters in Oregon make decisions, not just a 

select few. Stop your compliance with the dismantling of our government.  


